

April 17, 2017

The New Jersey Law Librarians Association c/o Karen Brunner
Riker Danzig Scherer Hyland Perretti, LLP
Headquarters Plaza
One Speedwell Avenue
Morristown, NJ 07962-1981

Jahuberk.

Dear Karen & Friends,

Please accept my appreciation for your donation, received 4/16/17, of the attached items to Marty's Place Senior Dog Sanctuary.

Our sanctuary will provide a safe, loving environment for senior dogs that do not have a home. Every day our incredible staff and volunteers give of themselves to ensure our senior dogs thrive in a peaceful environment, where the focus is on their health, well-being and happiness. It is gratifying to see the positive difference we're making for our residents. In addition to caring for our dogs, we have served as a resource for many owners facing issues about their seniors.

Thank you so much for thinking of us; I am grateful for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Doreen Jakubcak
Executive Director

Marty's Place Senior Dog Sanctuary, Inc. is a 501(c) 3 non-profit organization. Your gift is tax deductible. No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.

